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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety

*U.S. Nucicar Regulatory Co= mission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

We request renewal of USNRC Certificate of Co=pliance No. 9053 issued for
Technical Operations Model 683 Type B Package. In accordance with your request, i

eight copies of a consolidated application for this package are enclosed. In !

accordance with 10CFR170.31 Item 11.E, we are also enclosing a check for $150
for the renewal fee.

We are simultaneously applying to the U.S. Department of Transportation for
an International Atomic Energey Agency Certificate of Competent Authority
issued under the 1973 Revised Edition of IAEA Safety Series No. 6 for
Type B(U) packaging.

We trust that this application satisfies your requirements for renewal of
this certificate.
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16 June 1980

Mr. Richard R. Rawl
Health Physicist
Office of Hazardous Materials Regulation
Materials Transportation Bureau
Research and Special Programs Administration
U.S. Department of Transportation
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Mr. Rawl:

We request issuance of an International Atomic Energy Agency Certificate of
Competent Authority for Type B(U) packaging under the 1973 Revised Edition
of IAEA Safety Series No. 6 for Technical Operations Model 683 Type B package,
USA /9053/B. We are requesting this certificate due to the serious difficulties

I. we have encountered in transporting this package internationally with its
approval based on the 1967 Edition of IAEA Safety Series No. 6.

We are enclosing two complete copies of the safety analysis report for this
package. We are simultaneously applying to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission for renewal of USNRC Certificate of Compliance No. 9053 issued
for this package.

We trust that this request contains the information you require for your
review. Your prompt action would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely

& W
J. Munr|o IIIJIn$icalDirectorh
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Mr. John J. McLellan, P. Eng.
Associate Scientific Adviser
Radioisotope and Transportation Division
Atomic Energy Control Board
P.O. Box 1046
Ottawa, CANADA j
KIP SS9 '

Dear Mr. McLellan: |

|
We request renewal of Canadian Endorsement E37 for USA Type B Package Design
oertificate USA /9053/B issued for Technical Operations Model 683 Type B
Package. We have applied to the USNRC and USDOT for renewal of the domestic

I and IAEA certificates for this package.
|

We are enclosing a copy of the safety analysis report for this package.
We will forward copies of the USNRC and IAEA Certificates as they are
received.

We trust that this application includes the information required for re-
newal of this endorsement. Please contact us if we can provide any additional
.information. ,

incerel ,
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